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In 2004, the City Council authorized the Sports Facility Partnership 
Fund to provide funding for upgrades to Rapid City sports facilities 
which are leased to non-profit organizations. Beginning in the spring of 
2009 the Program was modified to include organizations which have 
MOUs with the City to maintain Park and Recreation facilities. The 
following organizations submitted applications for funding from the 
2010 Partnership Program: 
 

• Martinez Boxing Club 
• Rapid City High School Baseball, Inc. 
• Rushmore Lions Club 

 
The applications were rated using criteria in the program documents 
authorized by the City Council. 
 
As of January, 2010 there is a balance of $70,130 in the Parks/ 
Recreation Facility Partnership Fund. Staff has reviewed the 
applications and recommends funding all the projects in the following 
amounts: 
 
1. Martinez Boxing Club:  ADA/Building Upgrades $  3,333.73 
2. Baseball Inc: McKeague Crow’s Nest Repl. $  5,000.00 
3. Lions Club: Development of Nature Park $  8,356.64 

Total:  $16,690.37 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 


